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Dear Parents, 

As you know it is nearly that time of year again! The Year 3 children have started practising their Christmas play – Lights, Camel, Action and are all aware of their roles. Please continue to read their lines with them to help them practice for the big show.
All of the children will need various costumes. Please see the list below as to what your child will need:

Hosts: Boys will need to wear black trousers, with a plain shirt and a tie with black shoes. Girls will need to wear a long, glitzy/floaty/colourful dress and sandals. 

Voiceover: Needs to wear black trousers with a plain shirt and black shoes.

Innkeeper’s Wife: Will need to wear a long, sparkly/floaty/colourful dress and sandals. Also will need bangles and necklaces (if available) for the added glamour!

Donkey: Will need a donkey costume OR grey top and trousers with donkey ears, tale and face paint 
Nazareth Husband and Wife: Plain blue jeans with checked shirts and a checked neckerchief or similar (if available) with dark shoes/boots. 

Caesar: A Roman costume with gold headdress/hairband (available on Amazon) and sandals OR a white top and trousers with a gold headband and sandals. 
Innkeepers: Need to wear black trousers (jeans, leggings etc) with a plain red top or shirt. Black shoes

Camels: Camel costumes (available online and possibly Sainsbury’s) as well as dark shoes and sunglasses OR A brown top and brown trousers with dark shoes. A pair of camel ears and a tail with face paint would be great too!
Mary: A long blue dress with a white tea towel and some flat sandals. A baby doll if available! 

Joseph: Needs a black/brown pair of trousers with a long white shirt and a tea towel. Dark pair of shoes to match

Wise Men: Traditional King’s costume with crown (available online) OR a brightly coloured plain top with brown trousers and dark shoes and a crown.
Star: A gold star costume (available online) with gold leggings OR a plain yellow t-shirt and leggings with sandals and a pair of sunglasses. 
All costumes will be needed for the Friday 7th December ready for the dress rehearsal on Monday 8th December.

If you are having problems with the costumes please speak to your child’s class teacher as soon as possible. 

We are all very excited and can’t wait to show you all the children’s hard work. 

Thank you for your continuing support.

The Year 3 Team 

